RADIO KYNT

PHONE 665-7892
YANKTON, SOUTH DAKOTA

November 17, 1962

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 C Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr Dabelstein:

I am in receipt of your letter noting reception of KYNT Thursday,
September 27, 1962. The announcements you list coincide with our
program log, so this is to verify your reception of KYNT.

OUt transmitter is an RCA BTA-250M, with a pair of 813's as finals.
OUr tower, a quarter wave, is located about a mile west of Ynkton.

I'm sorry that our supply of coverage maps has depleted, but I don't
have an extra to send to you.

Thank you for your report.

incerely,
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